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DATE: October 10, 2014 
TO: All prior users of the CODA system, and other PJM members interested 

in MIRA training 
FROM: Monitoring Analytics 
SUBJECT: Monitoring Analytics Training Invitation for Member Information 

Reporting Application (MIRA) 

On Friday, October 17, at 1:00 PM (ET), Monitoring Analytics will present a user training 
webinar about the new Member Information Reporting Application (MIRA). 

PJM market participants are required to report information related to unit costs to Monitoring 
Analytics, the Independent Market Monitor (IMM) for PJM. The MIRA system has been 
developed to collect this required data. MIRA replaces CODA. 

To register for this training, please send email to mira@monitoringanalytics.com, with subject 
line: “Registration for MIRA User Training”. Please include in your email registration the 
following information: 

• Name 
• Company affiliation 
• Telephone 
• Email 

As spaces are limited for the training webinar, the first 100 registrants will be invited to 
attend the secure webinar. If there are more than 100 registrants, additional training sessions 
will be scheduled to accommodate all training requests. 

Please direct any questions regarding this communication to the Monitoring Analytics MIRA 
email address at mira@monitoringanalytics.com. 

Thank you, 

Monitoring Analytics 
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